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General Comment
As a Mexican citizen, I strongly oppose Mexico Pacific Limited LLC’s request to extend the deadline for the commencement of liquefied
natural gas (LNG) export operations from the Gulf of California. This project does not represent progress for Mexico — it is an act of
environmental destruction disguised as energy development. 

The Gulf of California is one of the most biodiverse marine ecosystems on Earth. It is home to hundreds of endemic species, migratory
whale routes, sea turtle nesting grounds, and fisheries that support entire coastal communities. Projects like Mexico Pacific’s pose an
irreversible threat to this fragile balance by promoting polluting infrastructure, increased industrial maritime traffic, and greenhouse gas
emissions. 

Mexico does not need more large-scale extractive projects built to serve foreign interests. What we need is to protect our natural heritage,
invest in clean and sustainable energy, and respect the rights of local communities whose survival depends on a healthy Gulf. 

I urge the relevant authorities to reject this request for an extension and to prioritize Mexico’s environmental integrity, social well-being,
and national sovereignty over corporate profit. 
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